
State of Florida 
-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-J)-U-M- 

DATE: December 19,2002 
TO: 
FROM: Sally Simmons, Division of Competitive Markets & Enforcement 

Kay Flynn, Division of Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

ShS 
RE: Return of Confidential Information - Docket No. 960786A-TL 

BellSouth provided confidential information in Docket No. 960786A-TL. Staff no longer 
requires this information, and requests that the following documents be retumed to BellSouth: 

Document Numbers 

06857-01, 06858-01, 07586-01, 07741-01, 
08329-01, 08479-01, 08669-01, 08898-01, 
10283-01, 10284-01, 10997-01, 11058-01, 
11303-01, 11710-01, 11828-01, 11830-01, 
12 163-0 1, 12256-01, 12876-01 , 12922-01, 
13658-01, 13660-01 , 13676-0 1 , 13725-01 , 
13774-01, 141 89-01, 14576-01, 14714-01. 

If you have any questions, please call me at 4 1 3 -6605. 

cc: Lennie Fulwood 
Beth Keating 


